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Subject: 	 Review and Acknowledgement of Final Fish Augmentation Plan 
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Date: 	 August 11, 2006 

Background: 

The Bureau of Reclamation (Reclamation) distributed a Draft Fish Augmentation Plan to the 
LCR MSCP Steering Committee (Steering Committee) for review on March 20,2006 and posted 
it on the LCR MSCP website. The draft document was reviewed by a technical work group, as 
part of the Implementation Report Work Group (Work Group) meetings held in Phoenix on 
May 22 and 23,2006, to obtain input and comments. 

Based on the Work Group discussions and other comments received by Reclamation, revisions 
were made to the document addressing the issues raised by the commenters. The Final Fish 
Augmentation Plan (August 16. 20(6) was distributed to the Steering Committee on August 16, 
2006, and posted on the LCR MSCP website. The Work Group hereby presents the document to 
the Steering Committee for acknowledgement. 

Draft Motion: 

Move that the LCR MSCP Steering Committee acknowledge the Final Fish Augmentation Plan 
(August 16. 20(6). 


